
Hazelgrove Elementary Hot Lunch Program 
 

** Online ordering will be OPEN on Monday, December 13th ** 
 

January 7 – Booster Juice  
 

January 21 – McDonald’s 
 
 

February 4, 2022 Kooben Cafe/Frosting Cupcakery  
 

February 18, 2022 Red Robins  
 

March 4, 2022 Mucho Burrito 
 

Our ordering system is continuing to stay GREEN! 
Parents will place their hot lunch orders Online using MunchaLunch.com!  

 
HOW TO REGISTER: 
1) Go to the school PAC website :  www.hazelgrovepac.ca   
2) Click the “Register Here” button (as shown below). The system will guide you through 
3) After adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch!” button to order 
4) Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access your account. 

 
 ORDERING DETAILS: 

 
• Online ordering will be OPEN Monday, December 13th.  Please note that you can order all at once 

or order one lunch at a time.  But, if you do place the order all at once you need to pay for the WHOLE 
order at that time.  All orders will close 9 days before the Hot Lunch date, at midnight (Wednesday Nights) 
and any unpaid orders will be CANCELLED. 

• Once your order has been submitted and paid for please note we cannot cancel or credit your account.  
You may pick up your child’s lunch on that date or send it home with a friend but we can no longer cancel 
orders in any case (vacations, sick, etc…) 

• If paying by cash or cheque, payment MUST be received before the closing date. 
• If you need assistance with ordering, please contact hotlunch@hazelgrovepac.ca  
• If you do not have access to the internet, please leave a message at the office and we will contact you. 

 
Please note if your child is ill on a lunch date, you are welcome to come and pick up their lunch, we will leave it in the 
fridge with their name on it until the end of the lunch period, unless a special request has been made.   The lunches will 
be thrown out if they have not been picked up. 
 
**We order Nut Free items, but cannot guarantee that the vendors do not have nuts on their premises** 
 
We are always in need of Volunteers!  There is a volunteer page in the online system where you can checkmark which 
dates you are available.  The lunch coordinator will then contact you with a proposed schedule.    Our thanks to our 
wonderful Volunteers who help make this program a success!  
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